DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY
BUREAU OF NAVAL PERSONNEL
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20370-5000 IN REPLY REFER TO

1412
Ser P821/1807

2 4 SEP lygh

From: Chief of Naval Personnel
To: LT David W. Smallwood, Jr., USNR
Via: Commanding Officer, Personnel Support Activity, Corpus Christi

Subj: YOUR PERMANENT PROMOTION TO LIEUTENANT COMMANDER

Ref: (a) CHNAVPERS 1tr 1426 Ser P821/141 of 18 Jan 85

1. Reference (a) notified you of the intention to request the Secretary of
the Navy to delay your promotion. That request was approved by the Secretary
of the Navy on 13 September 1985.

2. You are hereby officially notified that the Secretary of the Navy has

delayed your promotion to lieutenant commander until completion of appellate
review of your case.
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